
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
8 May 2020 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer     
 
 
 
Re : School Meals 
 
We have been advised by our school meals provider, Dolce, that the price of a school meal 
will increase from £2.18 to £2.30, with effect from 11 May 2020. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
                                                                                                 
  
Mrs E Levers  
Head of School  
  
   

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

 
 

 


